
19/11/2019 

MRS Stephanie Macintosh 
8 / 43 - 45 East ESP 
Manly NSW 2095 
stephanie.macintosh@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

I would like to lodge a strong objection to the DA2019/1234 for SP 34159 Manly Wharf for 
rooftop dining. I overlook the rooftop of the concerned development. The addition of rooftop 
dining will have a high impact on the enjoyment of my balcony. All the sound will travel up at all 
hours of the day and night and disturb the residents in my and nearby buildings. The wharf has 
been significantly developed in the last 10-15 years and is very different to the building it was 
when I bought my apartment. It will bring increased road and foot traffic to the wharf day and 
night. Even though dining will finish at 10pm it will take time for the crowd to disperse and it will 
bring increased patronage and traffic to the Manly Wharf Hotel which is open longer hours.

There are already many dining facilities at the Manly Wharf and there is no need to concentrate 
more people on an already busy commuter and dining area.

Sent: 19/11/2019 10:18:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


